
APPENDIX 4 
From: Liam Fitzgerald  
Sent: 02 February 2023 09:55 
To: Austen Young <Austen.Young@watford.gov.uk> 
Subject: DKSR 
 
Austen, 
 
I would make objection to the current application for license made by Mr Srithas Sundralingham to 
allow for off sales at DKSR whippendell road Watford . 
 
I make formal objection to the application on behalf of the Community Safety Partnership on the 
grounds that I believe  Mr Srithas Sundralingham. while holding a license previously posed a risk to, 
public safety and the protection of children from harm and his actions he created crime not reduced 
it and caused the public nuisance by his trading practice leading to an increase in ASB in the 
immediate area. 
 
His actions have be of criminal negligence in the past and he has therefore had his license twice 
removed . His abject failure to adhere to the licensing act and his duplicitous explanation of his 
failings when questioned by offices compound his unsuitability to hold license again. 
 
I have seen nothing in this or his last applications to give any assurance that we are not opening 
ourselves up to further risk if his application is for license is granted .I believe the  best protection we 
can offer the community via the licensing act is to not grant a new license Mr Srithas Sundralingham.  
 
 
Regards. 
 
 
Liam Fitzgerald 
Chairman of the Joint Authorities Group (JAG) 
Community Safety. 
Watford Borough Council. 
Town Hall Watford.WD24 3EX. 

 
 
 


